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Term Time Holidays 
Due to government guidelines, we do not authorise term time holidays unless there 

are exceptional circumstances.  If you take your child out of school for an               

unauthorised holiday, each parent will be fined £60 per child. 
 

School reserve the right to request medical evidence if children are reported            

as being ill. 

Y6 Girls Football 

 

Our Year 6 girls had their final fixture at 

Lynnsport this month. They did not lose a    

single game on the evening and played really 

well together - Bravo! 

Spelling Bee Finals 

All primary schools in the West Norfolk        

Academies Trust took part in a ‘Spelling Bee’, 

with top spellers going to Heacham Junior 

School for the finals and we are delighted to 

say that our children came in the top five - a        

fabulous achievement! 

Year 4 Trip to the                               

National Space Centre 
To support the work that the children have been doing this half-

term, Year 4 had a wonderful time at the National Space Centre in 

Leicester.  They learnt about the Big Bang theory, the Universe 

our Solar System and all things space! 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

Monday 3rd July - 6pm 

Music concert @ Springwood 

Tuesday 4th July 

Sports Day 

Wednesday 5th July 

WNAT Summer Concert - Y5 

Friday 7th July 

PTA Summer Picnic 

Tuesday 11th July 

Reports out 

Friday 14th July - 10am 

Leavers Assembly 

17th & 18th July 

Transition Days 

Tuesday 18th July 

Y6 Leavers Disco 

Thursday 20th July 

Break up 

New Adventures, New Faces     

& Babies! 
 

At the end of the summer term we say a fond farewell to 

our Year 5 teacher Miss Wyer who has moved out of the 

area and will be working closer to her new home - we 

thank her for everything she has done and wish her all the 

very best for her new adventure. 

 

Also leaving us at the end of the summer term to go on 

maternity will be our Reception teacher and teaching      

assistant Mrs Hart and Miss Sopp - we wish them well 

and will keep you informed on their new arrivals. 

 

We are delighted to welcome the following teachers to our 

school... 

 

 

PTA Summer      

Picnic 
 

The PTA Summer Picnic is on 

Friday 7th July on the field from 

5pm to 7pm - £2 per family,      

payable on entry, this will pay for 

the music, bouncy castle and 

stalls. This is only for families of 

children at Gaywood Primary 

School. No alcohol permitted. 

Miss Rudd  

Year 5 Teacher 

Joining us from teaching Year 5 at 
West Lynn Primary is Miss Rudd, 

who knows our curriculum and has             
experience in teaching  Year 5.  

Miss Pentney  

Year 3 Teacher 

Miss Pentney is a very experienced 
teacher who joins us from Pinchbeck     

Primary School in Lincolnshire. 

Miss Bloomfield 

Reception Teacher 

Miss Bloomfield is an Early Career 
Teacher specialising in the Early 

Years 

                     Miss Long 

                  Year 2 Teacher 

Miss Long is an Early Career Teacher  

who joins us from Heacham Infant 

School. 


